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Christmas Choir 

Our Christmas Choir spread festive cheer around the town before the holidays with some 

of them also attending Holy Trinity Church on the first Saturday of the holidays. Well done 

to them all and well done to our Head Boy and Head girl for decorating the Fens tree at 

the church. 

Diary Dates 

21.02.25 School closes for February half-term 
 

03.03.24 School re-opens  
 

11.04.25 School closes for Easter Holidays 
 

28.04.25 School re-opens for summer term 
 

05.05.25 School closed for Bank Holiday Monday 
 

23.05.25 School closes for May half-term holiday 

(and additional PD Day week (school is closed for 

two weeks)) 
 

09.06.25 School re-opens  
 

21.07.25 (school closes for summer holiday at 

3.25pm)) 

 

Please note that school is open Monday 21st July 
 

 

Attendance 

Well done Fens! We finished the 

autumn term with a year-to-date 

average attendance of 95.57% 

(02.09.24-20.12.24).  

 

Although slightly under the autumn 

term percentage 

of 95.64% for last academic year 

(04.09.23-19.12.23), this is still 

significantly higher than 2022-23 

(93.43%) and 2021-22 (93.53%). 

 

Let’s see if we can beat the last three 

spring term averages when we finish 

for Easter! 

Happy New Year! 

All the very best for 2025! We would like to take this opportunity to wish the whole Fens 

community a very ‘Happy New Year’ and extend our warmest wishes going forward! We 

hope you have had a wonderful Christmas, and have had a lovely couple of weeks. All the 

best for the year ahead!  

 

Reading Raffle Winners 

A big well done to our Reading Raffle winners for 

last half-term! Keep up the amazing reading at 

home! 
 

Christmas Raffle  

Thank you to everyone who was 

able to purchase tickets for the 

raffle. The community raised a 

fantastic £619! Thank you! 

 

All prize winners were contacted 

and prizes have now been claimed. 

 

 
 


